
COLLEGE VISITATION DAY 
 

 
Kirtland High School encourages students to visit colleges during their Junior and Senior 
years. Many colleges have visitation days on Saturdays, during spring break or during the 
summer. However, it may be necessary to visit a college during a regularly scheduled school 
day. Kirtland High allows a maximum of two days to be used for college visits during their 
junior year and three during their senior year. Please present this signed document to the 
attendance secretary prior to your college visit. 
 
 
I, ________________________, will be visiting __________________________  
                                                                                                                                 (college)  
on ___________________.  
                 (day)  
 
 
______________________________     ________ 
Counselor signature                                               Date 
 
 
______________________________      ________ 
Parent signature                                                     Date 

  
 
 
 

(Cut Here) 
 
 
 
______________________________   ________________________________ 
Student Name                                                     College visited 

 
Take this part with you to your college visit. Please provide proof of your visit from the 

college (i.e. a stamp from the college, a signature from a representative of the college, etc.) 
 

 
______________________________       ________ 
College Representative Signature                             Date 


